CONNECTING TO
COUNTRY

We acknowledge the Ngadju people,
Traditional Custodians of the land on
which NNTAC represents as their What's inside:
body corporate and pay my respects
to their Elders past, present and
emerging.

PLANNING FOR THE FUTRE
NATIVE TITLE MATTERS

Welcome to Issue 12 of the Ngadju UPCOMING NEWS

Newsletter. NNTAC and our Board of
Directors continue to engage in
important matters and decision
making which have been key to
delivering opportunities to the
Ngadju Community and protecting
and preserving Ngadju country. A
Native Title

Aboriginal
Corporation




Planning for
the Future

This month the NNTAC Board of Directors

and Elders Advisory Group got together in

Kalgoorlie for the first instalment of our

strategic planning over our PBC's future

direction.

Some of the core topics covered were:

Caring for Country

Housing

Buying Assets

Cultural Awareness Training
Jobs

Handing Down Culture

We also had the chance to speak directly on

issues with representatives from:

e The Department of Communities

e Shire of Dundas

e Remote area accommodation specialist




Native Title Matters

Heritage Agreements Non—Agreemen’rs “. .“
negotiated and finalised due to protecting In current negotiations

Ngadju interests

Significant Native
Title negotiations

Other upcoming news

Vacant Member Director positions
becoming available at the next AGM.

Geraldton Yarning Circle

6 April 5-7pm

Ngala Training Centre

24-28 Gregory St

Verna Newchurch, Board Chair and
Kim Harmer, CEO will be in attendance

Thank you to our
members who
completed our

recent Norseman

survey.




